STATE OF NEW MEXICO

% ENERGY. MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

Nowo 7 OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
\f“ ’ HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

BRUCE KING HOBBZ.OSEVSFGS(EICBEZE;SS?J980
GOVERNOR January 2, 1992 (505) 393-6161

Great Western Drilling Co.
P.O. Box 1659
Midland, TX 78702

RE: BELL STATE #1
UNIT P, 517-T195-R35E

Gentlemen:

An inspection was made on the above referenced plugged well
site on October 24, 1991 by an Oil Conservation Division
Field Representative.

Before the location can be released, the following work is
required to be completed.

Pit needs to be filled and/or levelled.

The tank battery must be removed from the location.
Cellar needs to be filled.

Anchors need to be removed from the location.
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When these items have been completed, please notify our OCD
office by signing the bottom portion of this letter and
return it to the address stated above or, contact Ray Smith
at 505-393-6161.

Flease check the location thoroughly to assure that all
items listed above have been completed before contacting our
office for reinspection, so that unnecessary trips can be
avoided.

Very truly yours

JERRY SEXTON
District I Supervisor

/sad
cc: Ray Smith
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